
  

 

Hannah More Primary School, New Kingsley Rd,  St Philips,  Bristol BS2 0LT 
hannahmore.org.uk 

19/03/2020 
 

Dear Parents, 

Childcare offer for ‘key workers’ 

We have recently received clarification from the local authority about which 
professions the government consider to be 'key workers'. These are people who 
work on the front line in care and protection of our communities in these 
difficult times.  

At Hannah More we will offer a childcare service to people in these groups who 
need to work. Please speak to Ms Ramsay or Mr Webster tomorrow if you are in 
one of these professions and need childcare over the coming weeks. 

The professions regarded as 'key workers' are: 

National Health Service 

Armed forces 

Teachers and childcare staff 

Care home workers 

Social workers 

Police officers, community support, civilian staff 

Prison officer or other probation staff 

Firefighters 

Local authority planners 

Environmental health officers 

Highway Agency traffic officers 

Supermarket/food supply delivery drivers 

Many thanks 

 

Sue Ramsay 
Head teacher 
 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


